N' G ma || Wwals Watershed Coalition <wwalswatershed@gmail.com>

FRA FOIA Request FFRA-24-00257

Syreeta.jackson@dot.gov <Syreeta.jackson@dot.gov> Fri, Jun 7, 2024 at 8:02 PM
To: wwalswatershed@gmail.com

Dear John Quarterman:

Please find the attached correspondence regarding the FOIA request that you submitted to the Federal Railroad
Administration (FRA).

Kind regards,
Office of the Chief Counsel
Federal Railroad Administration
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